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CAUTION: This email originated outside of FDLE. Please use caution when opening
attachments, clicking links, or responding to this email.

 
Officer Burkett 105 PSJPD
 
Sir,
 I have experienced an issue with my first Agency Inspection, due to what appears to be a bad 0.08
solution. A subsequent test was performed after changing out this 0.08 solution Lot # 202007A EXP:
07/21/2022. The second test was in compliance.      
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